From: Lakeland Multicultural Association [mailto:lakelandmulticultural@gmail.com]

Sent: November 18, 2019 3:53 PM

To: Craig Copeland < CCopeland@coldlake.com Subject: Letter of Support - Celebrate Canada Grant

Hello Mayor,

Thank you for taking the time this year to attend the various events put on by LMA. I am in the process of applying for the Celebrate Canada grant to celebrate the Canadian Multiculturalism Day through ethno-cultural cooking classes. Also, I will be submitting a separate application for a radio program initiative highlighting different cultures between June 22-26, and on July 1.

Would you be able to provide a letter of support to include in my applications for the Celebrate Canada grant?

FYI: This grant supported the Games from Near and Far event in 2019.

https://www.canada.ca/en/canadian-heritage/services/funding/celebrate-canada.html

Thanks,

Kunal

Lakeland Multicultural Association Cold Lake, AB

Email: lakelandmulticultural@gmail.com

Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/LMAColdLake/